
Principal’s Corner
Hello Hidden Oak Families,

Our school year is off to a great start!  Thank you for sharing your 
children with us. They are doing a wonderful job of adjusting to school 
and classroom routines. The first round of F.A.S.T. Progress Monitoring 
will be completed by the end of this month.

Please let me know if you are not receiving my weekly emails and/or 
phone updates.

Mrs. Sharon Sailor 
Principal
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Membership Survey

To help us improve our programs 
and PTA, please take a couple 
of minutes to tell us about your 
experience and preferences so far. 
We appreciate your membership 
and want to learn about your 
expectations and how we can 
best meet them. Your feedback will 
help our PTA to grow and make 
a difference in our success. This 
survey will be confidential, unless 
you choose to share your contact 
information with us for further 
discussion!

Please use the attached QR code or  
https://forms.gle/AQLJQwTy3XefKSEm6 
to access the survey.

Emails 

If you are missing emails from PTA, 
please check your spam folder for 
emails sent from @hiddenoakpta.
org or MemberHub. If the emails 
are there, the fastest way to 
prevent this from happening is to 
click “Not Spam” on a few of those 
emails. Option two would be to 
create a filter in your email settings 
and add @hiddenoakpta.org to 
safe emails. The instructions on 
how to do this can be googled for 
your specific email provider.

Thank you to our sponsors!
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Sponsor Spotlight

hiddenoakpta@gmail.com

Bounds Heating & Air 
www.boundshvac.com

Mosquito Joe of Gainesville 
gainesville-ocala.mosquitojoe.com

Get ready! Fun Run is back on the track!  
November 4th, 2022 More details coming soon.



Box Tops!

SEPTEMBER 6TH, 4-8 PM

SEPTEMBER 8TH

SEPTEMBER 16TH, 5:30-7:30 PM

Food Spirit Night at Chick-fil-A 
OAKS MALL LOCATION ONLY.

Join us from 4-8 pm and our 
school gets back part of the 
proceeds! If using the app/
curbside pick up, on the MY 
ORDER page, you MUST 
put “Hidden Oak Spirit 
Night” in the “Have a special 
request” instructions. It is also 
recommended to put it under 
the “special instructions” on 
your first item! The more they 
see it, the better it helps them 
recognize the receipt!!!

Remember to scan your receipts 
to the Box Tops App, updated 
instructions for online orders in 
the app! 

Use our link to shop like you 
normally do. You shop, Amazon 
gives back!  
smile.amazon.com/ch/59-2905490 

Make sure to mark your 
calendars for Open House on 
Thursday Sept 8th. Be sure to 
stop by the PTA table to enter 
your child’s class to win a prize 
and get a special treat!

Skate Station Spirit Night!
We get $2.50 back from  
every skate only band 
($7), and $4 back from the 
Unlimited pass ($11-includes 
skate, all indoor attractions 
and golf. Batting cages and 
arcade not included but 
available for purchase.  
Go carts are closed during  
our event).

Birthday Marquee!

Get your kid’s birthday on the 
marquee! Does your child have 
a September Birthday? Make 
sure to order their name on the 
marquee by the Thursday the 
week BEFORE their birthday! 
The cost is only $10! Purchase at:  
hiddenoak.memberhub.com/store

Are you following our 
PTA on Facebook?  

STAY UP TO DATE ON ALL 
INFO AT ALL TIMES! 

FACEBOOK.COM/HIDDENOAK.PTA

In August, students kicked off the 
40 Book Challenge! Every student 
is challenged to read 40 books 
during the 2022-2023 school year. 
Kindergarten through second 
grade students will read and record 
each book on the log sent home by 
teachers. Students in third through 
fifth grade who read a 200 page 
book can count that as two books 
and a 300 page book as three 
books on their logs!

Teachers will record the first 
quarterly check point on Friday, 
October 14th. Be sure to build 
literacy skills and earn prizes at 
each checkpoint along the way! 
Remember, the more you read the 
better you read so keep on reading!

September’s Genre of the Month is 
Realistic Fiction

The free Beyond the Bell Online 
Tutoring Program starts August 29th. 
Certified teachers will offer support 
in language arts, math, science 
& social studies for all grades. To 
access Beyond the Bell, visit  
www.sbac.edu/tutor.

Greetings Hidden Oak 
Owl Readers!

Upcoming Events Spirit Dates

OPEN HOUSE! Make sure to mark 
your calendars for Open House on 
Thursday, September 8th. Be sure 
to stop by the PTA table to enter 
your child’s class to win a prize and 
get a special treat! 

The first SAC Meeting will be on 
Wednesday, September 28th at 
1:15. This Meeting will take place as 
a Zoom Meeting.

Beyond the Bell 
Online Tutoring
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